
 

 

 

 

7th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 12 students 
 
Following my letter dated 5th October, I would like to confirm the plans for Year 12 students during 
the strike days.  Please rest assured that their education is our priority and we are committed to 
ensuring that there is minimal disruption to their learning.  I am acutely aware that their education 
has been significantly disrupted due to the pandemic. 
 
I met with the Year 12 students in assembly yesterday morning and informed them that where 
possible lessons will go ahead as normal.  
 
On Tuesday, 11th October, Year 12s will be set work to complete at home.  The work has been 
carefully planned to ensure it will support their learning as well as provide an opportunity to 
improve the quality of UCAS and Apprenticeship applications.  We have also prepared a range of 
links to extra reading, lectures, podcasts and much more which will enable them to deepen their 
understanding of the subjects they are studying.  In addition, we will be providing a link to a 
variety of online courses which will add value to your child’s UCAS/Apprenticeship application.  
 
I will be in a position to confirm which lessons will be taking place on the remaining strike days and 
will ensure you are notified by email. 
 
Thank you for your support and patience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


